
 
 
From: Dean of Graduate Studies 
To: All staff 
Subject: Postgraduate Renewal Consultation Survey – on its way 
Date: 27/01/2022 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

  

Following my communication to you in December about the Postgraduate Renewal Programme, I am 
delighted to update you and to let you know that early next week we are launching our first College-
wide consultation. You will receive an email inviting you to participate in an on-line survey.   

 

This important first step will help us identify your needs and priorities so that we can design the 
Postgraduate Renewal Programme in a way that is meaningful to the College community. 

 

I urge you to participate in the survey and share with us your experience and ideas so we can develop a 
shared roadmap for renewal of postgraduate education at Trinity.  The survey is just the first in a series 
of consultation initiatives, but your responses will be the foundation for future plans. 

We very much look forward to your support. 

  

Best wishes, 

Professor Martine Smith 

Dean of Graduate Studies 

Postgraduate Renewal Programme, Project Sponsor 

 

 


